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Top DEP Stories 
   
Clarion News: Commonwealth still under drought watch 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_04aa8828-dca0-5f16-8e97-1d97cd9e3f9e.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP announces steering committee for developing community fund protocol 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/07/12/dep-steering-committee-community-fund-
shell.html 
 
Grid Magazine: New city rec center composting deal a step forward, but plenty left on the table 
https://gridphilly.com/blog-home/2023/07/13/new-city-rec-center-composting-deal-a-step-forward-
but-plenty-left-on-the-table/  
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
WTAE: Carnegie Mellon researchers publish East Palestine mobile air sampling results 
https://www.wtae.com/article/carnegie-mellon-east-palestine-air-sampling/44523382# 
 
Grist: Railroaded: In the wake of the East Palestine, Ohio, disaster, other train towns wonder: Are we 
next? 
https://grist.org/transportation/camanche-railroad-merger-hazard-toxic-train-chemical/ 
 
Mentions   
 
FOX 56:  Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission probes surge in trout deaths at Moon Lake due to 
warm weather 
https://fox56.com/news/local/pennsylvania-fish-and-boat-commission-probes-surge-in-trout-deaths-at-
moon-lake-due-to-warm-weather# 
 
WHYY: Philly’s summer has been wetter than normal. So what’s with the drought watch? 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-pennsylvania-drought-watch-explainer/ 
 
Air 
 
Morning Call: Warmer weather prompts ‘code orange’ air quality alert for Lehigh Valley 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/07/13/warmer-weather-prompts-code-orange-air-quality-alert-for-
lehigh-valley/ 
 
Pennlive: Air quality alert issued for parts of state, including central Pa., for Thursday 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/07/air-quality-alert-issued-for-parts-of-state-including-central-
pa-for-thursday.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers; Code orange air quality declared in Lancaster County on Thursday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-declared-in-lancaster-county-on-
thursday/article_cb67eef6-2103-11ee-b72e-ab485c4c34da.html 
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Climate Change 
 
WITF: Pa. forest owners look to carbon market to help manage their trees 
https://www.witf.org/2023/07/12/pa-forest-owners-look-to-carbon-market-to-help-manage-their-
trees/ 
 
WESA: Biden frames his clean energy plan as a jobs plan, obscuring his record on climate 
https://www.wesa.fm/2023-07-13/biden-frames-his-clean-energy-plan-as-a-jobs-plan-obscuring-his-
record-on-climate 
 
Wall Street Journal: Insurers Are in the Hot Seat on Climate Change 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/insurers-are-in-the-hot-seat-on-climate-change-
74e27330?mod=hp_listb_pos2 
 
Washington Post: Floods, fires and deadly heat are the alarm bells of a planet on the brink 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2023/07/12/climate-change-flooding-heat-
wave-continue/ 
 
CBS News: A century of fire suppression is worsening wildfires and hurting forests 
https://www.cbsnews.com/philadelphia/news/fires-destroy-forests/ 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Conestoga River Club aims to improve safety and increase disabled access along 
the waterfront 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/conestoga-river-club-aims-to-improve-safety-and-increase-
disabled-access-along-the-waterfront/article_2d0f3d5c-20f6-11ee-a1d4-e376e5992ede.html 
 
Reading Eagle: 3 Berks farms among those preserved by Pennsylvania 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/12/3-berks-farms-among-those-preserved-by-pennsylvania/ 
 
FOX43: Pennsylvanians encouraged to help in firefly conservation efforts 
https://www.fox43.com/video/tech/science/environment/pennsylvanians-encouraged-to-help-in-
firefly-conservation-efforts/521-c297f6b7-11cc-470a-877a-e58a22be196f 
 
KDKA: Tropical bird spotted for first time in Pennsylvania 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/tropical-bird-limpkin-spotted-pennsylvania/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: How you can get involved in science from your own Pennsylvania backyard 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/environment/how-you-can-get-involved-in-science-from-your-own-
pennsylvania-backyard/ 
 
Daily American: She always enjoyed fishing. Now she's patrolling eastern Pennsylvania waterways. 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/07/12/pa-fish-boat-commission-
waterways-conservation-officers-class-2023-stackhouse-school-abigail-luteri/70402681007/ 
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Tribune-Review: Twin Lakes fishing tournament honors Delmont man's memory, passion for nature 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/twin-lakes-fishing-tournament-honors-delmont-mans-
memory-passion-for-nature/ 
 
The Mercury: From the Ground Up: A flicker of hope on fireflies 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/07/13/from-the-ground-up-a-flicker-of-hope-on-fireflies/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Congress should pass the “Building American Energy Security Act of 2023″ to help 
Pennsylvanians 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/07/congress-should-pass-the-building-american-energy-
security-act-of-2023-to-help-pennsylvanians-opinion.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Creative ways to cut your energy costs this summer 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/12/creative-ways-to-cut-your-energy-costs-this-summer/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Solar farm concerns continue in Porter Twp. 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/solar-farm-concerns-continue-in-porter-
twp/article_64da0a10-3e67-5cce-9469-34752940d60a.html 
 
WTAE: Monroeville couple battles Tesla over solar panels 
https://www.wtae.com/article/monroeville-couple-battles-tesla-over-solar-panels/44520642# 
  
New Pittsburgh Courier: RECESS23: Walker-Miller Energy Services and Real Times Media Partner to 
Empower Black and Brown Leaders in Clean Energy 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2023/07/13/walker-miller-energy-services-and-real-times-media-
partner-to-empower-black-and-brown-leaders-in-clean-energy/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Audubon's Succop Nature Park will be energy self-sufficient by year's end 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/audubons-succop-nature-park-will-be-energy-self-sufficient-by-
years-end/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
LehighValley Live: Dixie Cup redevelopment will be primarily residential under new owner’s plans: 
Wilson Borough 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/07/dixie-cup-redevelopment-will-be-primarily-
residential-under-new-owners-plans-wilson-borough.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
WICU-TV: Mosquitoes Test Positive for West Nile Virus in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/49188624/mosquitoes-test-positive-for-west-nile-virus-in-erie-
county 
 
Newtown Now State Officials Warn Of Ticks, Other Vector borne Illnesses 
http://newtownpanow.com/2023/07/12/state-officials-warn-of-ticks-other-vectorborne-illnesses/ 
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Waste 
 
Reading Eagle: Customers trash Blosenski service after hauler bought by corporation 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/06/customers-trash-blosenski-service-after-hauler-bought-by-
corporation/ 
 
WGAL: Cleanup continues after municipal storage building explosion in Lancaster County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/lancaster-county-cleanup-continues-after-rapho-township-storage-
building-explosion/44522999 
 
Tribune-Review: Aspinwall police to start cracking down on garbage ordinance violators 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/aspinwall-police-to-start-cracking-down-on-garbage-
ordinance-violators/ 
 
The Reporter: Lansdale committee votes ahead wastewater plant upgrades 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/07/12/lansdale-committee-votes-ahead-wastewater-plant-
upgrades/ 
 
Levittown Now: Firefighters Battle Flames At Metals Recycling Center 
https://levittownnow.com/2023/07/12/firefighters-battle-flames-at-metals-recycling-center/ 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim water authority experiences main break, asks customers to conserve 
water 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/manheim-water-authority-experiences-main-break-asks-
customers-to-conserve-water/article_79935920-2104-11ee-ad93-53843cda1a33.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Resource center opening for those affected by flooding in Berks 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/12/resource-center-opening-for-those-affected-by-flooding-in-
berks-county/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Cornwall borough officials address concerns of unauthorized swimmers near water 
reservoir 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2023/07/12/cornwall-officials-deal-with-unauthorized-
swimmers-near-reservoir/70401554007/ 
 
FOX43: Manheim Area Water and Sewer Authority customers asked to conserve water for 24 hours 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/manheim-residents-asked-conserve-water-24-hours/521-
c88a2bcc-3ba5-4594-be16-4d163809de39 
 
WGAL: Water main break causes some problems for customers in Lancaster County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/water-main-break-conserve-lancaster-county/44520631 
 
WFMZ: 'It becomes like a pool' : Reading residents want large sinkhole fixed 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/it-becomes-like-a-pool-reading-residents-want-large-
sinkhole-fixed/article_5742a772-20fa-11ee-8d39-076feb93fdbc.html 
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WFMZ: Boil water advisory issued for customers in Mt. Penn area 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-customers-in-mt-penn-
area/article_ee89bfbe-20c1-11ee-9645-b7026b53b63f.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: County awards water line relocation contract 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/county-awards-water-line-relocation-
contract/article_f4a332ce-20fb-11ee-b643-4b5f48d0b561.html 
 
The Derrick: Franklin authority OKs waterline installation along Old Mercer Road 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/franklin-authority-oks-waterline-installation-along-old-
mercer-road/article_b94a60cc-20be-11ee-a648-d3c5ff6d3c88.html 
 
Record-Argus: Water authority eyes other work before Aqua sale 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/water-authority-eyes-other-work-before-aqua-sale/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Shaler commissioners approve pollutant reduction plan  
https://triblive.com/shaler/shaler-commissioners-approve-pollutant-reduction-plan/  
 
My ChesCo: Aqua Pennsylvania: Apply Now for Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/aqua-pennsylvania-apply-now-for-low-income-
household-water-assistance-program/ 
 
WHYY: Pa. residents behind on water bills can apply for grants up to $5,000 
https://whyy.org/articles/pennsylvania-residents-water-bill-assistance-apply-by-august-11/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: How to keep young plants alive during a Pennsylvania summer 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2023/07/how-to-keep-young-plants-alive-during-a-pennsylvania-
summer-george-weigel.html 
 
York Daily Record: She always enjoyed fishing. Now she's patrolling eastern Pennsylvania waterways. 
https://www.ydr.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/07/12/pa-fish-boat-commission-waterways-
conservation-officers-class-2023-stackhouse-school-abigail-luteri/70402681007/ 
 
York Dispatch: Shapiro points to York City urban farm as an example to others 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/07/12/shapiro-points-to-york-city-urban-farm-
as-an-example-to-others/70402498007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Crews contain two-alarm brush fire in northern Berks 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/07/12/crews-contain-two-alarm-brush-fire-in-northern-berks/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Township awarded county water, sewer grant 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-township-awarded-county-water-sewer-
grant/article_131105ed-776a-58d9-b947-d4410f2b7302.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Morning roundup: Severe weather, flooding possible later today 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/morning-roundup-severe-weather-flooding-possible-later-today/ 
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